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CITY OF ABILENE

Cancellation Notice
City of Abilene

Board of Adjustment

Notice is hereby given of a meeting of the Board of Adjustment of City of Abilene to
be held on January 11, 2022 at 8:30 a.m. at the Abilene Public Library, South
Branch, Mall of Abilene, 4310 Buffalo Gap Road, Abilene, Texas, has been
cancelled.

CERTIFICATION

I hereby certify the above cancellation meeting notice was posted on the bulletin board at the
City Hall of the City of Abilene, Texas, on the 4th day of January, 2022 at 11:00 a.m.
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Secretary




